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  1906 Earthquake Centennial Alliance 

MINUTES - GENERAL MEETING ON OCTOBER 7, 2003

10:30 AM - 12:30 PM

Oakland Museum of California

Next General Meeting is scheduled for January 13, 2004.

Introductions 


The following new members were welcomed:

· The Pardee Home Museum (Pardee was Governor in 1906.)
· California State Capitol Museum
· San Francisco Museum of Modern Art (they are planning a photo exhibit in conjunction with the San Francisco Fine Arts Museum.)
· University of California - Davis (several campus events being planned, including a picnic day - open house in 2006.)
· University of California - Santa Cruz
· Ray Perkins of the AON  Corporation’s San Francisco office (interested in assisting with fund raising efforts.)
· Amy Biegelsen, research assistant to author Simon Winchester. Mr. Winchester is planning a book about the 1906 earthquake.
We now have 52 organizations and individuals represented in the Alliance See our web site at 
http://1906centennial.org/ for more information.
Presentation - Carol Prentice

Dr. Carol Prentice, Steering Committee member and research geologist at the U.S. Geological Survey, gave a brief presentation summarizing over a decade of her research work that integrates historical research on the 1906 earthquake with geologic research on the northern San Andreas Fault. Carol described four projects where historical research has been a critical component in providing a better understanding of the San Andreas Fault. Carol’s work has utilized archival materials associated with the 1906 earthquake such as correspondence, newspaper reports, photographs, period maps, original scientific reports, and field notes. Two of these projects, one near Shelter Cove at the far northern end of the 1906 rupture and one in the Loma Prieta region of the southern Santa Cruz Mountains, are completed and published. Reprints may be requested from Carol (cprentice@usgs.gov). The other two projects, a GIS map along the San Francisco Peninsula and a slip-rate study of the fault near Fort Ross are still in progress, and publication is expected sometime within the near future. 
We plan to have a presentation at each General Meeting on topics of interest to our members - if you have a suggestion for a future topic, or speaker, please contact Pauline Curiel at pcuriel@usgs.gov.

Steering Committee Report - Earl Aurelius

Minutes of the September 30th Steering Committee meeting were distributed and briefly reviewed.  They will be posted on our web site.  Earl discussed the process for gathering information from each member organization regarding their plans and schedules for 2006, using the Oakland Museum’s project as an example.  This information will be entered into a database so that we can track progress, develop an overall schedule, plan fund raising, and enable data searches.  The Project Input Form will be put on our web site and have two sections.  A public section containing a brief description of the project, it’s intended audience, and schedule.  A private section for the estimated budget, key action items, funding sources, and anticipated support needed from the Alliance.  The information requested is brief, so hopefully each organization can complete it online by the end of November.  The Steering Committee will review the planned projects to ensure they are consistent with the Alliance’s stated mission and if so, formally  accept them as official Alliance projects by sending a letter to the organization’s contact person

Proposal to Establish Photo Documentation/Student Outreach Program 

Sheldon Breiner presented a proposal  (http://1906centennial.org/breiner_proposal.doc) to interest high school students in science, by training them to take “before” photos along the San Andreas Fault using digital cameras and GPS  equipment. There was considerable discussion and enthusiasm for the idea, which will need a sponsoring group.  Contact Sheldon Breiner at sheldon@breiner.com for additional information.

1906 Commemorative Stamp Proposal - Mark Medeiros

Steering Committee member Mark Medeiros reported that despite their initial enthusiasm, the Citizens Stamp Advisory Board rejected our proposal for a commemorative postage stamp.  Their concerns focused primarily on not wanting to commemorate a disaster.

The Earthquake Country Alliance - Mary Lou Zoback

Steering Committee member Mary Lou Zoback reported on the Earthquake

Country Alliance that has been organized in Southern California to promote earthquake preparedness for the tenth anniversary of the 1994 Northridge earthquake next January.  The Southern California Earthquake Center (composed of the USGS and several universities) is leading this effort.  They have developed a wealth of information focused on individual and homeowner earthquake preparedness.  All their information can be viewed on their web site:  http://www.earthquakecountry.info/
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